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Rebecca Knol 
Chief Executive Officer 
South Australian Chamber of Mines and Energy 
 
CC: Dayne Eckermann 
 
By email:  rknol@sacome.org.au 

Dear Ms Knol 

Application for minor variation by South Australian Chamber of Mines and Energy 
(SACOME) – Authorisations A91567 & A91568 – interested party consultation 

I refer to the above mentioned application for a minor variation to authorisations A91567 & 
A91568 lodged with the Australian Competition and Consumer Commission (the ACCC) on 
17 July 2017. 

Please find enclosed, for your information, a copy of the letter the ACCC sent today to 
potentially interested parties as part of its public consultation process.  

All publicly available submissions will be posted on the ACCC internet site at 
www.accc.gov.au/AuthorisationsRegister. Alternatively, at the end of the consultation period 
the ACCC can arrange for you to receive a copy of all publicly available submissions 
received in relation to the application.  

The ACCC expects to make a decision about the proposed variation in August 2017. 

This letter has been placed on the ACCC’s public register. If you wish to discuss any aspect 
of this matter, please do not hesitate to contact Kaitlin Hanrahan on 03 9290 1917. 

Yours sincerely  

  
Gavin Jones 
Director 
Adjudication  

http://www.accc.gov.au/AuthorisationsRegister

